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Jeffco Public Schools Superintendent Dan McMinimee’s Statement on Results of the Board Election 
 
Golden, Colo. (November 4, 2015) – Please see below for Jeffco Public Schools Superintendent Dan 
McMinimee’s statement regarding the results of the 2015 Board of Education election. 
 
“First, I’d like to thank the outgoing members for their work that continued Jeffco Public Schools’ 
tradition of striving for excellence in education. The district, our students and our community have 
benefited from increased student growth and achievement, greater transparency and accountability 
with student-based budgeting, the expansion of free full-day kindergarten for all free and reduced lunch 
students, our innovations to improve student achievement and address overcrowding concerns in the 
Jefferson and Alameda articulation areas, and the development of our Jeffco 2020 Vision, which will 
help prepare our students for their future, not our past.” 
  
“I’d also like to welcome our new board members to Jeffco Public Schools. I look forward to working 
with them to collectively do our best to deliver an excellent education for our children. Finally, we hope 
that our Jeffco community can heal its rifts and reunite to focus on ensuring that every Jeffco student is 
well-equipped and prepared to excel in his or her college life or career.” 
 
About Jeffco Public Schools 
Jeffco Public Schools has been providing educational excellence for more than 60 years. Approximately 
nine percent of all the K-12 students in Colorado attend a Jeffco School. Our mission is to provide a 
quality education that prepares all children for a successful future. The district has 155 schools on 168 
campuses. Additional information about Jeffco Public Schools can be found at JeffcoPublicSchools.org. 
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